PAC-R-1545 Correspondence 3B.1 - Meeting 138 16/10/2014

Our Ref. 14/0065/PER
(b October 2014

Ms Niamh Maguire
Committee Secretariat
Committee of Public Accounts
Leinster House

Dublin 2

Dear Ms Maguire

¢ An Roinn Caiteachais Phoibli
N agus Athchdirithe

§
- § Department of Public
Expenditure and Reform

P

The Minister for Public Expenditure and Reform, Mr. Brendan Howlin, T.D., has asked
me to refer to your correspondence dated 11" August 2014 regarding a letter from
Ms Carmel Thornton concerning the remit of the Public Accounts Committee over

EirGrid.

The content of Ms Thornton’s letter has been noted.

Yours sincerely,

LALUL O end

Michelle O’Connor
Private Secretary

Minister for Public Expenditure and Reform

OIFIG AN AIRE OFFICE OF THE MINISTER

Tithe an Rialtais, Government Buildings,
Sraid Mhuirfean Uacht, Upper Merrion Street,
Baile Atha Cliath 2, Dublin 2,
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